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TIMELY WARNING 
 

10/8/19 
 

Native American male 
Approximately 20 years of age 

5’5” tall/ 180-200 lbs (non-athletic build); dark complexion 
Black hair, short on sides and longer on top and gelled back/brown eyes 

Last seen wearing short sleeve blue and red plaid shirt, dark jeans 
 black in color Nike tennis shoes 

 
  

 
On Tuesday, October 8, 2019, at approximately 8:00 a.m., a female student 
reported that a male in the West Campus cafeteria approached her and asked 
if he could sit down at her table.  He immediately flirted with her and asked 
her for a date, which she declined.  This seemed to upset the male, who then 
reached out and stroked the female’s leg from her knee moving upward 
towards her hip area.  The female quickly left the area and sought out other 
people on campus.  The male was last seen walking West from the main 
entrance shortly after the encounter.  If you have any information that could 
identify the male, please contact College Police immediately at 206-2700. 
 

 
How to Protect Yourself: Avoid dark vacant places; be alert. If you are 
being followed, head quickly to a lighted area or to a group of people; 
avoid places where you are vulnerable and there are no exits. When 
walking: Avoid shortcuts; walk where there is plenty of light and other 
traffic; never walk alone at night unless absolutely necessary; report any 
suspicious activity or misconduct to police; Give your car the "once over" 
before entering with a critical eye for possible break-ins or persons in the 
rear seat or floor area. 


